

BRASS CASTLE SCHOOL

16 Castle Street Washington, NJ 07882 908.689.1188 Jessica L. Garcia, PRINCIPAL

DISTRICT CENTRAL OFFICE OLD SCHOOLHOUSE

One East Front Street Washington, NJ 07882 908.689.1119 Keith T. Neuhs, SUPERINTENDENT PORT COLDEN SCHOOL
30 Port Colden Road
Washington, NJ 07882
908.689.0681
Jessica K. McDonagh, PRINCIPAL

February 23, 2022

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Today, February 23, 2022 at approximately 9:50am, Brass Castle School conducted a security drill. Please be advised that school districts are now required to provide written notification to the parent or guardian of a student enrolled in the district following completion of a school security drill. Notice of this drill shall be provided to the parent or guardian by no later than the end of the school day on which the school security drill is conducted.

Thank you,

Jessica L. Garcia Brass Castle Principal